
   

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Lepton 3.0 Thermal Imaging Camera  
End of Life (EOL) Notification – External Customers 

 
 
This announcement by Teledyne FLIR Systems, Inc. applies to the Lepton 3.0 thermal imaging 
camera, part number 500-0726-01.   
 
Teledyne FLIR will continue to make Lepton 3.0 available to internal customers but is 
discontinuing external sales.  The replacement camera is the Lepton 3.5 which is physically 
identical but includes radiometric capabilities and a wider scene dynamic range.  Key dates for 
the end-of-life process are provided in Table 1. 
 
 
Table 1. Lepton 3.0 End of Life Key Dates for External Customers. 

Product End of Sales 
Announcement 

End of Sales 
Date 

Final Delivery 
Date 

End of 
Support Date 

Lepton 3.0 
P/N 500-0726-01 

December 30, 
2021 

June 30, 2022 December 30, 
2022 

December 30, 
2023 

 
 
Definitions: 

 End of Sales Announcement: Date of official end of sales notice. 
 End of Sales Date: The last date to order indicated products from Teledyne FLIR. 
 Final Delivery Date: The last date deliveries will be made unless otherwise negotiated. 
 End of Support Date: The last date that indicated products will be supported by Teledyne FLIR. 

 
For more information please contact your FLIR sales representative or support team.  
Information on Lepton can be found at www.flir.com/Lepton. 


